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As a retired teacher with Blue Cross/Blue Shield health insurance, I am opposed to the sale of it to 
Elevance. I am on a fixed income and already pay over $1000 a month in premiums. I am appalled that 
Blue Cross uses our money to run propaganda in favor of the sale. Anyone would be a fool to think going 
from a nonprofit to a for profit will benefit policyholders! Elevance’s history is questionable in regard to its 
clients and I don’t think this sale will change anything. Although I can’t vote, which is unfair, I strongly say 
no to this sale. 
 


